PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE - PROPOSED FEE INCREASES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BANNOCK COUNTY BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, at 11:00
a.m. in the Bannock County Courthouse, Room 212, Pocatello, Idaho.

TOPIC OF THE MEETING IS to discuss proposed fee increases and new fees for FY 2022 to be
effective October 1, 2021. The proposed fee increases or new fees are due to additional costs of
providing services by departments to recover costs through fees rather than tax increases. User
fees allow costs to be recovered by those receiving the service and supplements tax revenues in
whole or in part for some departments. A complete list of fees with notations of changes or new
fees is available at https://www.bannockcounty.us/public-notices/. You may also request the
proposed fee changes by calling 208-236-7282 or by email at saram@bannockcounty.us.

Oral and/or written comments concerning this issue will be taken at the public hearing. Written
comments may be submitted to the Commissioners’ office or emailed to
commission(@bannockcounty.us prior to the meeting.

If any person requires special assistance or accommodation to participate in this hearing please
call 208-236-7210 to make the necessary arrangements prior to the public hearing.

DATED this 24" day of August, 2021.
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